
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

4. WORKS, TRAFFIC AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE – REPORT OF 6 AUGUST 2004 
 
 The Board noted that the Works, Traffic and Environment Committee had, under delegated authority, 

formulated a response on the draft Citywide Public Transport Priority Plan for presentation to the 
10 August meeting of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee. 

 
 The Board received the report and the submitted response. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


